
 

 

 
 

 

31 October 2017 

 
Port of Tauranga Limited  

Announces Change to the Board of Directors 
 
 
The Chair of Port of Tauranga Limited, David Pilkington, today announced the appointment of a new 
Director, Robert McLeod. 
 
Rob joined the Board of Quayside Holdings Limited in November 2016.  Rob is currently on the Board 
of Sanford Group, and has been a past Board Member of ANZ National Bank, Tainui Group Holdings, 
Sky City Entertainment Group and Telecom.  Rob was Oceania (Australia, New Zealand and Pacific 
Islands) CEO / Managing Partner for the international accounting practice of Ernst & Young and more 
latterly as Ernst & Young New Zealand Chair, a position from which he retired on 31 December 2015. 
 
David Pilkington said “We are extremely pleased to welcome Rob to the Board and believe his vast 
range of business expertise will add strength to our Board.” 
 
Rob McLeod replaces Quayside representative Michael Smith who retires, with effect from 31 October 
2017. 
 
David Pilkington said “Michael has made an excellent contribution to the Board over his 16 year term.” 
 
 
For further details, contact: 

David Pilkington 
Chair 
Port of Tauranga Limited 
Ph:  021 609 635 
 


